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The Pro Bono Publico Foundation Will Host  
its 2022-2023 Grant Award Announcement  

at the Rex Den this Saturday at 10:45 am 
  

The Foundation Will Announce Grants and 

Strategic Commitments Totaling $1.6 Million  
to Support Greater New Orleans Schools and Education 

  
(New Orleans, Louisiana) Continuing its ongoing commitment to invest in New Orleans public 
schools and high-quality public education, on Saturday, January 14 at 10:45 am at the Rex 
Den at 2531 South Claiborne, the Pro Bono Publico Foundation (“PBPF”) will announce its 
2022 - 2023 grants and multi-year commitments totaling $1.6 million, which brings the 
PBPF’s total donated and committed since its founding in 2006 to more than $13 million. This 
year’s grants and commitments marks the PBPF’s 16th year of grantmaking 

  
Pro Bono Publico Foundation 2022-2023 Grant Award 

Announcement  
Saturday, January 14, 2023 

Doors open at 10:00 am; Announcement begins at 10:45 
am  

Rex Den at 2531 South Claiborne 
  

At the event on Saturday, the PBPF will announce 65 annual operational grants and two 
performance-based, multi-year, strategic grants. 
  
This will be the eighth consecutive year the PBPF has made annual grant awards of at least 
$1,000,000. 

 
 



About the Pro Bono Publico Foundation 
Responding to the community’s needs during the difficulties of Reconstruction, the Rex Organization was 
founded by a group of civic-minded individuals in 1872, over 150 years ago. Responding to the community’s 
needs during the difficulties of recovery from Hurricane Katrina, the Pro Bono Publico Foundation was 
founded by members of the Rex Organization in 2006. Thanks to the generosity of its donors, the foundation 
has been able to make a sustained and meaningful investment in support of our community’s public schools 
and its students. The foundation’s grants and commitments show the determined efforts of Rex members 
and the foundation to ensure all of New Orleans’ children can attend excellent schools. These schools, and 
organizations supporting their important work, have been the focus of the foundation’s investment, as well 
as the commitment of dozens of Rex members serving on their boards. 

 


